Pupil Premium Allocation 2016/2017
Every year the government allocates additional funds to school in September to help support children from low income and disadvantaged families.  For the academic year 2016/17 Tavistock Community Primary and Nursery School has been allocated an additional £152,741.52.  We intend to use this money as by providing:

Staffing

We plan to maintain the number of hours for Teaching Assistant support across all our classes.
Children’s learning will be supported by smaller or individual sessions with either a Teaching Assistant or Teacher.  Children are selected from teacher assessments and we use a variety of interventions programmes to support their learning.

Providing out of class teaching assistant time to work with selected pupils to support their emotional and social skills through either the THRIVE or Funfit programmes.

The cost of Senior Leadership Time for providing a detailed monitoring programme to ensure that every pupil premium child is achieving their expected level of attainment and planning intervention programmes where shortfalls are found.

The cost of Administration time and software for pupil premium management will be covered.
Year 4/5&6 Residential Trips & Educational Visits
We will continue to support families in need through our Remissions Policy to ensure that finance was not a barrier to a child taking part in activities away from school.  Registered families can receive a reduction of up 50% of the total cost of a residential trip.
Buying in Theatre Groups & Other Experiences to Enhance the Curriculum
Live theatre helps to engage and inspire children with their literacy and drama work.  For some children school is the only opportunity they will get this experience.

Support for Breakfast Club 

This club helps to support families return to work by providing wrap around childcare, it also supports the improvement of school attendance for pupils.
